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JAL/JDN   
   
1 September 2023  
   
Dear Parent/Carer,   
   
Year 13 Parents’ Information Evening: Thursday 7 September 2023.   
   
I am writing to invite you to the Year 13 Information Evening that will be held in the 
Swann Hall from 18:00 – 19:00  Thursday 7 September.   
  
The event will provide you with the opportunity to meet members of the Sixth Form 
Team, review the plans for the forthcoming year and meet with Form Tutors.   
  
There will be a brief overview of the UCAS application process that will explain how we 
will support students with their university applications or other future ambitions. In 
addition to this, there will also be an optional meeting for any students that are planning 
on applying to Oxford and Cambridge University.  
  
As ever with these evenings, entrance will be via North Street, with parking available in 
the MUGA carpark at the top of Church Street.   
   
Please reserve your seats  (max 3 ) by 

visiting: https://heckmondwikegrammar.schoolcloud.co.uk/ selecting Year 13 Parents’ 
Information Evening. The link will be open until Wednesday 6 September 2023 at 
18.00.   

  
Advance Notice   
   
The Year 13 Parents Evening has been scheduled for Thursday 7 December 2023. I will 
write to you closer to the date to give details of how to book.    
   
I look forward to seeing you at the advisory evening on Thursday 7 September 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

  
  
Mr James Longridge   
Assistant Headteacher – Post 16    
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